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February 8, 2021 
 
 
Memo:  Shutdown Status: Business Owners 
 

In response to many requests for further information, we have drafted the following information to 
support our local businesses.  

Based on today’s announcement from the province, we anticipate Lambton County will return to 
the previous framework and no longer be subject to the shutdown and stay-at-home orders on 
February 16, 2021. The exact zone that Lambton County will be in is to be determined by 
the province on this date based on our local data. Our website will indicate the most up to 
date information once we have received direction from the province.  

Please be aware that the province may change which zone we are in, at any time, based on 
local data.  

Please see the Framework for specific restrictions for each zone that apply to your sector.  

 

 For local updates and status levels, please follow: https://lambtonpublichealth.ca/2019-
novel-coronavirus/ 

 For workplace updates and resources, please follow: 
https://lambtonpublichealth.ca/2019-novel-coronavirus/workplaces/ 

 
Businesses who have questions about closures of at-risk workplaces or how emergency 
measures impact their business or employment can call the Stop the Spread Business 
Information Line at 1-888-444-3659. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Workplace and Municipal COVID-19 Liaison Team 
LAMBTON PUBLIC HEALTH | County of Lambton 
150 N. Christina St., 2nd Floor, Sarnia ON N7T 8H3 
p: 519-383-8331| 1-800-667-1839 
e: workplacewellness@county-lambton.on.ca 
w: https://lambtonpublichealth.ca/ 


